The Professional Conduct Committee has been quite busy since Fall Council meetings.  In total there were 96 cases that started in 2016 and 23 new cases had been brought to the attention of the PCC by the end of March 2017.
I would like to thank Marion Lafreniere for her tireless work in organizing all aspects of the Professional Conduct Committee.  Given all of the people involved and the moving parts, she does a fantastic job of keeping each and every case moving along in an efficient manner.

I would also like to thank Drs. Kam Olfert, Jim Wilson, Brent Dergousoff, and Mr. Devin Dubois for all of the hours that they have spent volunteering for the PCC. Their insight, professionalism, and knowledge has been instrumental in providing a final outcome for each complaint that is brought forward.  Drs. Wilson and Dergousoff have put in years of service to the PCC, and as they step away in 2017 they will be sorely missed.  Dr. Kelly Gallagher has stepped in to help for the 2017 year and Dr. Cheryl Vertefeuille has also been involved in several cases as well.  Thank you to each of them for their time and input.

The PCC continues to work closely with the Quality Assurance Committee and the Advertising Review Committee and I would like to thank those committee members for their assessments that help us immensely in our review of each case.

In terms of the protocol followed by the PCC and how that fits into the Dental Disciplines Act, nothing has changed over the last year.

The PCC has seen an increased number of cases coming through involving complaints regarding online advertising and recommends that the CDSS Council evaluate another round of messaging to the members on proper advertising protocols.





Respectfully Submitted,





Drew Krainyk

